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Corporations are destroying the American healthcare system. All these companies do 

is come and buy up a practice, cut staffing and then take large profits for doing no 

work. Meanwhile the people actually caring for patients are over-worked, underpaid 

and want to leave. With the system already being understaffed this exacerbates an 

already overstressed healthcare system. The corporate practice of medicine has led 

to worse care and outcomes for patients. They care nothing about the health and well 

being of patients and care solely about profits. They are a poison to the healthcare 

system and must be eradicated.  

 

These corporations also have a history of trying to replace physicians with PAs 

(physician assistants) and NPs (Nurse practitioners) which leads to over utilization of 

resources. It is not the fault of the PAs and NPs, they simply don't have the training of 

a doctor. They will typically have maybe around 500-1000 hours of training (which 

depending where the training was done may not have even been real clinical 

experience) whereas physicians on average have 15,000+ hrs of training. There is 

simply no comparison. But the corporations do not care about this at all and will 

replace doctors with PAs and NPs because they can pay them less. Because they 

(PAs/NPs) don't have the same training they tend to order more testing/studies which 

raises costs and increases the utilization of resources on an already stressed system.  

 

By passing this Bill, Oregon is taking a big step in repairing the completely broken 

healthcare system operating in this country.  


